
 
 

Governing Board Special Meeting of May 11, 2015 

The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met for a 
special joint meeting with the Mt. Diablo Unified School District trustees at the Diablo 
Valley College Diablo Room on May 11, 2015.  The meeting began at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Joint Meeting with Mt. Diablo Unified School District Trustees 
 
The special Governing Board was held to explore collaborations and seek smoother 
transitions for high school students as they enter one of our community colleges.  
Some of the topics discussed included dual enrollment, establishing middle colleges, 
and counseling partnerships.  Both boards agreed to create a smaller task force of two 
members each to determine next steps. 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 
WILL BE HELD ON MAY 27, 2015, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 

AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

John T. Nejedly, President (Ward IV) • Vicki Gordon, Vice President (Ward III) • John E. Márquez, Secretary (Ward I) • 

Greg Enholm (Ward V) • Tim Farley (Ward III) • JoNai Davis-Hendricks, Student Trustee 


